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Traffic Advisory – Highway 43 
July 15, 2025 

Please be aware that MDOT will close the Highway 43 bridge for repairs from July 28 until 

October 1.  

Campers at Goshen Springs will still be able to access Highway 43 to get to the 

campground.  The fishing pier on the northern side of the bridge will likely be closed for the 

duration of these repairs.   

Fishing tournaments that are currently scheduled to use Goshen North and Goshen South 

boat ramps during this time will continue to do so.  However, boaters can only access these 

ramps from the Rankin County side.   

For updated information, please click on the MDOT news release here.   

 

 

 

https://mdot.ms.gov/portal/news_release_view/2397

